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Early Head Start     
Program Mission:  

 To enhance the growth 
and development of 
young children 

 To support and 
strengthen healthy 
family development 
and well-being 

 To promote healthy 
prenatal outcomes for 
women who are    
pregnant 

 To serve children with 
disabilities and their 
families 

—————————
Contact Information: 

Burke Early Head Start      
501 E. Concord St.      
Morganton, NC 28655          
Phone: 828-475-0107 

www.enolagroup.org 

Facebook: Early Head 
Start of Burke, The Enola 
Group 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      

  

Early Science and Math 
Children are little scientists from the time of birth. They are constantly observing 
and responding to their environment. They are naturally curious and love to  
explore and discover new things! Adults can encourage this by noticing their  
interests, talking to them about what they see, and helping them to discover more! 
Here are some simple ways to introduce science and math to infants and toddlers:  
 

 In the kitchen: Allow children to use their sense of touch, taste, and smell 
to explore different ingredients. Talk about the different colors, shapes, and 
amounts of foods you are using.  
 

 In the bath: Give children different sizes of cups and allow them to pour 
water in and out of them. Talk about which has more or less. Count how long 
it takes to pour water out of the container back into the tub.  
 

 Outside: Take your time on your walk! Pick up a rock, leaf, or stick and 
look at it closely. What do you see? Talk about it with your child.  Let them 
touch and feel the different textures in nature.      

 
 
 

 
Men’s Zone Meeting 

March 16 
6:00 pm-7:30 pm 

 
Parent Meeting 

March 8 
10:30 am-12:30 pm 
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What is the EHS Policy Council?  
 

The policy council is a group of parents and caring community representatives who meet monthly to 

discuss, plan, and make decisions about Early Head Start activities, resources, services, and future 

program directions.  
 

Parent Member Highlights  
 

 

  
  

  

 

As a member of policy council, Cecilia is learning more about Early 

Head Start and the counties served. Her family enrolled in home visiting 

after learning about it from a friend and coming to a group socialization 

activity. Cecilia is the mother of a one-year-old boy. As her child's first 

teacher, Cecilia supports her son’s learning through play. "I really enjoy 

being a part of Early Head Start because the home visits are helpful 

for my family". 

Jennifer first encountered Early Head 

Start during a community outreach 

event at the health department. After 

hearing about program services, her  

family enrolled and has been active in 

Men's Zone, Legacy, and the home 

visiting program. Jennifer supports 

her daughter's learning during daily 

routines and activities. She enjoys 

contributing to the local farmer's 

market and will be speaking to  

parents about resources available 

to families when they shop fresh. 

Jeanne lives in Morganton with her grandson. She first became  

involved with Burke EHS when her neighbor shared information about 

program services and supports. In May of 2015, her grandson enrolled 

in the Burke Early Head Start center-based program. Jeanne, who  

retired 3 years ago, worked as an RN for 47 years.  She has raised 5 

children and has 4 grandchildren. Jeanne is an advocate for the  

program in the community as she spreads the word about how Burke 

Early Head Start has been helpful to her family.  “I feel very positive 

about EHS. I am available to share any parent concerns, suggestions, 

or questions with the policy council.” 

Jennifer Bell 

Cecilia Rodriquez Mendez 

Jeanne Schwarting 


